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 May 2015 

 NOTE FROM PRESIDENT TOM 
 
Hello, all! 
 
This has been a busy month for the Alabama 
Historical Radio Society.  Beginning with our fifth 
annual Legends of Broadcast, we welcomed and 
entertained some of the best known legends of radio 
and TV from this area.  A meal prepared by Marylyn's 
Deli and Dog was provided to the invitees and 
member guests.  During the meal, smaller groups 
relived stories of their early radio/TV days and some 
of these stories were captured on video. 
 
Following the meal, the Legends were invited to 
gather around the conference table for some real 
story telling.  Some video was recorded of these 
conversations.  Over three hours of four-channel 
audio was recorded in an attempt to capture as many 
stories as we could. 
 
Each year we have a different makeup of Legends, 
with one or two of them "taking over the discussion." 
This year, Shelly Stewart took the lead and told some 
very interesting stories from his radio days in the 
sixties.  Some of his experiences would be highlighted 
in the April Monday night meeting program held by 
the Society, to be mentioned later.  The invitees were 
appreciative of this event, as it provided them with a 
chance to have fellowship with those radio brothers 
and sisters that they had worked with over the years. 
They all are looking forward to next year's Legends. 
Some pictures from the event follow. 
 
 
 

Upcoming Club Events 
 
¶ Ham Fests: 
 Dayton, OH May 15-17 
 Huntsville, AL Aug 15-16 
 Helena, AL Oct TBA 
 Stone Mtn., GA Nov 7-8 
 Two Boat Anchor Ham  
  Fest: Dadeville, AL 
  Oct 3. 
 

¶ Antique Radio Events 
Music City Vintage Radio Club 

1604 Elm Hill Pike, Nashville, TN  
37210.  They have a Summer 
Meet in July and a Fall Meet in 
October. Dates TBA. 

 
SARS Spring Swap Meet 

Saturday, June 13 at 8:00 a.m., 
11385 Haynes Bridge Rd 
Alpharetta, GA. 30004 



2 

 

 
Feeding the Legends 

 

 
Legends watching the 2013 Legends video. Some of the 2013 attendees are now deceased. 
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Shelly Stewart makes everyone laugh. 

 

 
Legends back in the studio. 
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Legends for 2015 (Some had left by picture time). 
 

 
Two days following the Legends, we held our fifth annual Spring Swap Meet at the Shop 
parking lot in Birmingham.  The weather was stormy right up until 6 a.m. the morning of 
the Swap Meet.  By 8 a.m. the rain was gone and the sky was turning blue. 
Unfortunately, by then the damage was done.  The usual out-of-town vendors and 
shoppers were no shows, and we were left to enjoy the local vendors and the Society 
sales tables.  Thanks to member, John Truitt, we had ten dozen assorted donuts to 
munch on.  And thanks to member, Dave Cisco, for the 30-cup-pot of fresh, hot coffee. 
We offered a venue for folks to come to buy, sell, swap, and give away all sorts of radio 
stuff.  The Society made some money, after expenses, and we all enjoyed the 
fellowship during the day.  Some pictures follow. 
 

 
John Truitt, looking at all of those donuts. 
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Ron, Marvin, Dave and Ray at the Swap Meet. 

 

 
Gene Samples' wares. He sold many of these. 
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Tom Hayes showing his like-new radios. 

 

 
Maurice Lovelady sold several radios, including that signal generator (small boat anchor). 


